STATE OF

COLORADO Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

24 Hour Notification of Spill at WCU 30 - Chevron Wilson Creek

1 message

Cannon, John T <JFNM@chevron.com> Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 5:22 PM
To: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Me Fischer,

Chevron is in the process of doing a full field abandonment of our Wilson Creek Field (Field Number 93352) in Rio Blanco County. On
June 27, 2022, Chevron discovered a historic spill during P&A activities around the well at WCU 30 (API 05-103-05859). This email
will act as the “24 Hour Notification” under 912.b.(1). A form 19 will be submitted to COGCC as required by 912.b.

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

John Cannon
Regulatory Affairs Advisor ||

Chevron Environmental Management and Real Estate Company (CEMREC)
1500 Louisiana Street, Room 38077

Houston, TX 77002

Mobile: (985) 276-7359

jtcannon@chevron.com

&5 Think before you print

This message may contain confidential information that is legally privileged, and is intended only for the use of the parties to whom
it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any

information in this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify me at (985) 773-6540 or

by e-Mail. Thank you
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